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From: Cameron Grebe
Sent: Tuesday, 24 March 2020 1:05 PM
To: Gregory Manning
Cc: Michelle Croker; 
Subject: FW: Letter from NOPSEMA CEO - Sharing of Offshore Information [DLM=For-Official-

Use-Only]
Attachments: Letter - CEO to DAWE - Information Sharing Scarborough - Feb 2020.pdf

Importance: High

For Official Use Only
Hi Greg,

thanks for your time yesterday and the opportunity to discuss your initial views on the Department’s response to 
the request of the NOPSEMA CEO of 28 February 2020.

As mentioned, we are working towards a decision within the statutory deadline and work within the availability of 
the decision-maker.

It would be greatly appreciated if we are able to be in receipt of the Department’s reply to the NOSPEMA request by 
Wednesday (tomorrow) lunchtime at the latest. 

Although after the requested date of 9 March, I anticipate we can still remain within the statutory timeframe for 
making a decision if we can have the formal feedback by Wednesday. This would be on the basis that as per the 
phone call, the Department is broadly supportive of the approach outlined by WEL in the OPP (extract provided on 
28 Feb) being consistent with the relevant requirements under the EPBC Act. 

Can you please let me know if the views of the Department alter substantially from the conclusions reached from 
the initial discussion yesterday, or if the timing is not achievable, as either of these would impact on our ability to 
meet statutory timeframes.

Many thanks

Kind regards,

Cameron Grebe | Head of Division
Environment

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T: | M: | E: | W: nopsema.gov.au

To assure the protection of lives and the environment offshore.
For the latest news and information subscribe here.

For Official Use Only
For Official Use Only



2

From:  
Sent: Friday, 28 February 2020 4:19 PM
To: '
Cc:  
'  

Subject: Letter from NOPSEMA CEO - Sharing of Offshore Information [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]

For Official Use Only
Dear Secretary

Please find attached a letter from NOPSEMA’s CEO, Stuart Smith with regard to sharing of offshore information.

Kind regards
 

Executive

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T: | E: | W: nopsema.gov.au

Interested in offshore petroleum safety, well integrity and environmental management?
To receive the latest news and information subscribe here.

For Official Use Only
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